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Dear Parents/Carers,								Friday 29th June 2018 





�

















Please bring your child to school every day. Remember our school target is 97% and by coming to school every day you can now win lots of prizes, including supermarket vouchers!





Please do not take your children out of school during term time – you could lose your school place, be fined or even be given a criminal record.








            Class Attendance


Reception 	-	86.3%


Year 1		-	95.4%


Year 2		-	96.9%


Year 3		-	94.4%


Year 4		-	92.4%


Year 5		-	93.7%


Year 6		-	98.5%








Readers of the Weeks








Rec		Patrik


Y1		Adanna


Y2		Mayri


Y3		Michaela


Y4		Zakaria


Y5		David


Y6		Rebecca








(      No Holidays in Term-Time	      (	  If your child is ill, you must contact the office at 8am     (








Golden Tickets


Omar		Rec	Honest


Sara		Yr 1	Self Controlled


Aisha		Yr 3	Hopeful


David		Yr 6	Considerate








Merit Awards


Rec	Maryam & Iasmina	Yr 4	Adam & Halima	


Yr 1	Muhsen & Margarita	Yr 5	Eliza & Roberto


Yr 2	Daniel & Ivan		Yr 6	Darnell & Daniels


Yr 3	Sona & Zephan








 





YPP Trip to London 


Our Young Peoples Parliament representatives have all been on a visit to the Houses of Parliament and around London today.


The children have loved this great experience and all had a fantastic day out.





Summer Workshop Challenge 


Selected Year 5 and Year 6 pupils attended a summer challenge workshop today at King Edwards VI High School for Girls.


All of the children worked really well and had a great morning out.








£1 entry per family. 


Bouncy Castle


Cake stalls 


Food stalls


Pre-loved clothes


Games








Raffle


Football


Craft


Henna 


Slushies/ Ice-cream


Prizes


And so much more!








Join us for  FUN, FOOD, GAMES and PRIZES!!


(games and food ranges from 20p - £2, please bring change)


If you have a child in school, please pick them up from the playground at the end of the school day before entering the field. 


All children must be accompanied by a responsible adult.








This Fayre is brought to you by Teachers, Parents and Volunteers of


Oasis Academy Foundry and Oasis Hub Foundry





SUMMER FAYRE


Friday July 6th, from 3.10pm


Oasis Academy Foundry School Field


James Turner Street
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Sports Week


Sports week will be held from Monday 9th July 2018. 


Mr Cross will have different sporting activities going on for all of the classes, where prizes and medals can be won.


Good luck to everyone and we hope all of the children enjoy participating.





Important Dates


Wednesday 18th July at 11.45am -Nursery pupils finish for the summer break.


Friday 20th July 2018 at 1.30pm - School finishes for the summer break.


Monday 3rd September 2018 - Teacher training day – School is closed to all pupils.


Tuesday 4th September 2018 - Teacher training day – School is closed to all pupils.


Wednesday 5th September 2018 - School re opens for the new academic year. All children to attend at 8.45am.





Long Walk


Five of our year 5 pupils represented us this week and participated in a charity ‘Long Walk’, to raise money for the Oasis Hubs. 


Along with other pupils and staff from across our other Oasis Academies, a total of 150 miles was walked.


This huge achievement managed to raise £5000. Well done to all.





Parents Evening


We will be holding a parents evening on Thursday 12th July 2018. Please look out for your appointment slip from the class teacher.


Thank you.








                                            

